St Gilbert's RC Primary School

Cambell Road Winton Eccles MANCHESTER M30 8LZ Acting Head: Miss J Tumelty



№ 0161-789-5035
♣ 0161-921-1671
➡ www.stgilbertsrc.co.uk
 stgilberts.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

1st July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers of Nursery and Year 2 children only,

Please note that from Monday 4^{th} July to Friday 8^{th} July the Nursery will be out of bounds as we are having a canopy fitted to the side of the Nursery.

Therefore the Nursery children will be using the Year 2 classroom and will need to be dropped off and collected from here, the doorway is the third entrance on the junior playground, situated within the green fencing and Mrs Boslem will be at the door to greet you.

The Year 2 children will use the first entrance on the junior playground which is the nearest to the Year 6 classroom and Mrs Killeen will be at that door to greet you.

Thank you for your patience and we hope that the work will be completed by Monday, 11^{th} July when both Nursery and Year 2 will be back in their original classrooms.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J. Tumelty Acting Headteacher









